
Dear Ohara Chicago Chapter Members

It is October - We have a month to appreciate the gentle warmth during the day
and the subtle chill at night.

This is a kind reminder of our 50th Anniversary Planning meeting on Sunday
October 8th. Please come to Poor Phil's for a light lunch or drink while we plan
our 50th anniversary celebration! The restaurant is a casual bar and grill, and we
will order food and/or drink individually. Please kindly let us know if you plan to
attend so we can let Poor Phil's know the number of attendees.

Your attendance is extremely important!!!

Poor Phil's in the Carleton Hotel in Oak Park, 1110 Pleasant St, Oak Park.
(parking is available by the hotel)
https://www.carletonhotel.com/contact.html

Attached is a list of committees that were approved at the meeting on 8/27. Please
review the list and think about which committee(s) are of interest to you. You may
join multiple committees. You are only limited by your time. If you are unable to
attend the meeting, please inform one of the Board members of your interest.

The 50th anniversary Limited edition apron can be purchased at the meeting as
well ($30 each cash or check - Ohara School Chicago Chapter)

Ohara School of Ikebana Chicago Chapter

Yuko Inoue Darcy - President
Jan Wiltsie - Vice President
Leigh Levine - Secretary
Patricia Rosenmann - Membership
Min Huang - Treasurer

https://www.carletonhotel.com/contact.html

